
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 6 August 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Assalam waalaikum wa rahmutullahi wa barakatuhu 

 

TERM 3 EVENTS 

Week 3: Year 12 Trials 

 Primary enrichment begins 

 PS Billycart incursion 6-7 Aug 

 Years 8&10 Info Session 7 Aug 

 Years 7-11 Girls’ Trisport 8 Aug. 

Week 4: Eid Ul Adha 12-13 Aug 

 Year 12 Trials 

 Years 9-10 Boys’ Bachar Houli Cup 14 Aug  

 National Science Week 

 Secondary enrichment begins 

Week 5: Book Week 

 Character Parade 21 August 

 Scholastic Book Fair 19-20 Aug 

 Stage 3 Bathurst Camp 22-23 Aug 

Week 6: Primary Public Speaking Finals 

 Year 4 Excursion 28 Aug 

Week 7: Allwell Academic Assessment Year 6&8 2 Sept 

 Year 10 excursion 3 Sep 

 ICAS Science 

Week 8: Enrichments ends 

 Athletics Carnival 12 Sept  

Week 9: ICAS English 17 Sept  

 Year 7 Excursion 17 Sept  

 ICAS Maths 19 Sept  

Week 10: Year 12 Graduation and Dinner 24 Sept  

 

ACYP SOLUTIONS SUMMIT  

On Friday 26th July, Ms Usman accompanied two 

Commerce students, Ayesha Athar and Mubarak 

Tajudeen, to attend the Solutions Summit to End 

Violence Against Children and Young People. Did you 

know that in 2018 the NSW government spent 

approximately $11.2 billion on cases of violence 

against young people? The Solutions Summit, where 

students from 3 selected schools (Malek Fahd 

Beaumont Hills, Plumpton High School and James 

Sheahan Catholic High School) presented their views 

and opinions on how organisations can help children  

 

 

 

 

 

feel safe. Our students presented exceptionally well 

and represented the views of our school with great 

enthusiasm and dignity. Congratulations Ayesha and 

Mubarak on your wonderful citizenship and a huge 

thank you to Ms Usman.  

 

  

 
 

BOOK WEEK and LITERACY&NUMERACY WEEK 

As part of Book Week and Literacy and Numeracy 

Week, students will be involved in various activities in 

Weeks 5 and 6. The Character Parade Assembly will 

be held on Wednesday 21 August at 9:00am for Years 

K-6 and at 11:00am for high school students.   

 

The Campus will again, host a Scholastic Book Fair in 

the Campus Hall. This year it will be different to 

previous years. Students from Years 3-6 will be able to 

purchase books during their allocated times. Parents 

of students from Years K-2 can accompany their 

children during their scheduled time. Please do not 

send K-2 students with money to school.  

 Monday 19/8 Tuesday 20/8 

9.00-9.30 Kindergarten 

Year 1 

Year 4Y 

9:30-10:00 Year 2G/2Y  

10.00-11.00 Year 4G Year 6Y 

11.00-12.00 Year 6G Year 5G 

12.00-1.00 Year 3Y Year 5Y 

2.00-3.00 Year 3G  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

MOBILE PHONES 

As per the School mobile phone policy students should 

not have their mobile phones on them during school 

hours. All phones must be handed in to the front office 

in the morning and collected at home time. Phones are 

not to be kept in student bags or lockers. Phones are 

not allowed on any excursions. Students found in 

breach of this policy will have to face the 

consequences as per the policy with possible 

suspension where applicable.   

 

NATIONAL SCIENCE WEEK 2019 

Destination Moon: more missions, more science, is the 

school theme for National Science Week. The Science 

week will be marked at the Campus in Week 4 with 

students involved in various activities promoting 

scientific learning. Primary students will participate in 

the billycart incursion as part of Science Week.  

 

STAGE 3 BATHURST CAMP  

As part of the Stage 3 History unit, students will be 

visiting Bathurst in Term 3. This is a one-night camp 

for our Stage 3 students, travelling on 22 August to 23 

August 2019.  The students will have a wonderful 

opportunity to experience the Bathurst Goldfields, Hill 

End & History Hill that offer brilliant gold-rush 

educational opportunities using a combination of 

artefacts, restored buildings and equipment, preserved 

sites, recreated buildings and mines, photographic 

records and more. It is a fabulous opportunity for our 

stage 3 students.  

 

PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

The MFIS Parents Advisory Committee would like for 

better parent representation from the Beaumont Hills 

Campus. If you are interested, please email your 

resume or biodata to the PAC Chairman, Mr Kamal 

Mahmoud. 

Email: pac@mfis.nsw.edu.au. 

 

NSW PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 

All students in Years K-9 are encouraged to complete 

the reading challenge by 30 August. Students in K-2 

will complete this challenge with their homeroom 

teachers whilst Years 3-9 must read 20 books from the 

booklist. For more details and the list of books, please 

follow the link. 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html  

 

RESUME WRITING AND INTERVIEW WORKSHOPS 

Ms Usman has volunteered to provide students from 

Years 9-12, free workshops at lunch during week 3 & 

5, providing students with assistance in writing a 

resume and interview preparation tips. Students who 

have shown interest are encouraged to attend the 

workshop and receive some valuable resources and 

tips to help them prepare for a job.  

 

UNIFORM MATTERS 

Please ensure your child comes to school each and 

every day in full school uniform. This includes a school 

blazer except on sports days with polished black 

shoes. Socks and stockings must be in the school 

colours as outlined in the uniform policy.  

Sports uniform can only be worn on Sports Days and 

includes fully enclosed running joggers for students. A 

reminder that boys can only wear the 3/4 shorts during 

Terms 1 & 4. They must wear the full tracksuit during 

Terms 2&3. Strictly no hoodies are permitted. 

 

CARPARK MATTERS 

 

 

 

 

➢ Cars must reverse park at all times.  

➢ 30 second time limit at the pickup/ drop off 

zone. (Driver must not leave the vehicle) 

➢ 10km/h speed limit  

➢ Always use zebra crossing (Do not walk 

across the carpark) 

➢ ‘NO STOPPING’ area at the roundabout. 

➢ Students must only enter car or exit at Car 

Space 1, 2, 3 and 4 or in cars parked in 

designated car spaces.  

Failure to follow these guidelines puts the lives of our 

students and families at risk. Please remember that 

our school is private property and is protected under 

the Inclosed Lands Act, which includes schools. 

 

Please be reminded that the Staff Carpark is for 

Campus staff only.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Mehar Khan 

Head of Campus 


